Worksheet

Comprehension

Q.1. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

Ans. Time is very valuable. If it is passed, it cannot be brought back even after spending lakhs and crores of rupees. Whoever has valued time in this world, he has lived life with happiness and him who wasted time, he himself is wasted. Ask the time the player who missed the medal by the hundredth of a second. The train standing at the station is missed by a minute. Nowadays, many schools are not even allowed to enter school if they come late. Students should understand the value of time even more because by appreciating this life, they can achieve their life goals.

(i) What will be the life of those who give importance to time?

Ans. Life is happy for those who understand the importance of time. They spend their lives happily.

(ii) "Every moment of time is precious". Which example is presented in the passage for this statement?

Ans. In this passage, an example of a player is presented, who could not win a medal by a hundredth of a second.

(iii) Who and why are the prices mentioned in the passage?

Ans. Time is said to be valuable in the passage. This is because if it passes, the time spent by spending millions of crores of rupees cannot be returned.

(iv) Which person is himself ruined?

Ans. In this passage, an example of a player is presented, who could not win a medal by a hundredth of a second.

(v) What inspiration do we get from this passage?

Ans. From this helps us learn from the passage we should understand that we value forever and must spend not waste time in your life, because time is valuable it Aanwane can not achieve the goal of his life.

Q.2. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

Ans. The most valuable thing in the world is the time because most of the things in the world can be increased or decreased, but it is not in one's control to extend even a single moment of time. As time goes on, a person has nothing but remorse. Time is even more important for the student. The aim of student life is to get an education. Education can be achieved only by the use of time. Students who lose their valuable

time in sports, fun, and laziness are repentant throughout their life because they are deprived of getting a good education and are unable to progress in life. Instead of worrying about the moments that have passed, it is the duty of man to make good use of those which are now in front of us.

(i) What is not on the bus of the person?

Ans. It is not in one's control to extend even a single moment of time.

(ii) What is the duty of man?

Ans. It is the duty of a human being to use the time that he has by not considering the past.

(iii) What is the most valuable thing in the world?

Ans. The most valuable time in the world.

(iv) Which kind of students do you regret?

Ans. Students who spend their time in sports, fun, and laziness, they regret it.

(v) Why is the time called the most priceless thing?

Ans. Its singularity also cannot be increased or decreased.

Q.3. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

Ans. Man has found ways to protect himself from the heat of the heat. Electric fans are running in ordinary income houses, which protect the male and female from sweat. The rich have air conditioning equipment installed here. Able people go to the hill sites to escape the heat and spend the first half of the elder's heat in the cold winds of the mountain. A soft drink to quench thirst. Ice and ice products are a boon for the enemies of summer and people.

(i) What are the rich engaged here?

Ans. Air Conditioning Equipment

(ii) What is to quench thirst?

Ans. Water

(iii) Who has devised ways to avoid the outbreak of heat?

Ans. Humans

(iv) Where do rich people go to avoid the heat?

Ans. Shimla

(v) What is common to people in the summer?

Ans. Ice and Ice products